
 

 

 

 

7th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 students 
 
Following my letter dated 5th October I would like to reassure you that Year 11 will be in school in 
on each of the strike days.  Their education is our priority and we are committed to ensuring that 
there is no disruption to their learning.  
 
I met with the Year 11 students in assembly yesterday morning and informed them that there will 
be no disruption to their mock examinations, which will go ahead as planned.  Year 11’s displayed 
a mature and positive attitude in the assembly. 
 
On Tuesday, 11th October in order to help students prepare for their mock examinations we will be 
holding a practice Maths and English paper.  
 
A reminder that the mock examinations start week beginning 17th October.  
 
On the following dates:  Wednesday, 19th October; Thursday, 20th October and Tuesday, 1st 
November – Wednesday, 3rd November, students may return home with your approval if they do 
not have an exam, to continue with their revision.  Students can remain in school to revise if they 
prefer.  We will ensure you are kept informed via email of all arrangements. 
 
We look forward to supporting them with their GCSE mock examinations over the coming weeks.  
 
To confirm, Year 11 should continue to attend school as normal.  Thank you for your support and 
patience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


